
 
 

 

Dear The KSMS members, 

 

I have no doubt you have already been doing so but I am writing to ask for your 

assistance in further promoting the forthcoming International Mass 

Spectrometry Conference in Melbourne through the Korean Society for Mass 

Spectrometry; especially over the next two weeks. 

 

The IMSC2024 organisers (August 17-23) are proud to be able to present an 

outstanding and diverse scientific program that will excite members of your 

society. The travel costs to Australia have also been carefully considered by the 

local organising committee and alongside the low registration costs there are 

several generous travel and registration awards available to assist students and 

early career researchers as well as key partnerships (including with Qantas 

airways) to support your members to travel to Australia. To take full advantage 

of these can you please promote the conference to your members over the next 

week noting that key deadlines including abstract submission (April 5) and 

early-bird registration (May 17) close very soon. Please direct your membership 

to the conference website (imsc2024melbourne.com) and distribute the 

promotional material here attached. 

 

While I understand that you are unable to attend the conference yourself, I do 

hope we will have the honour of hosting many members of the Korean mass 

spectrometry community in Melbourne. 

 

kind regards 

Steve 

 
Professor Stephen Blanksby   
Vice-President | International Mass Spectrometry Foundation 
http://www.imss.nl 
 


